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FBI's UCR Delayed Monthly Release 

 
The FBI’s Uniform Crime Reporting (UCR) Program is notifying stakeholders of a delay in the release of 
monthly data.  This delay is due to the ongoing auditing process related to the new technology being 
implemented to support these releases.  
 
The quality assurance measures in place are critical to ensuring the accuracy and completeness of the 
data.  Although we do not have a specific release date at this time, we expect monthly data releases to 
begin later this year or by early 2025.  We will provide additional updates as the timeline is finalized.  
 
Thank you for the continued support and understanding during this period of change.  
 
***For any inquiries, please contact UCR@fbi.gov or 304-625-4830. 
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